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Please support HB 2984.  It would go a long ways towards helping to solve the 

housing crisis in Oregon.  In The Dalles there are quite a few empty two-story 

buildings downtown.  Many of these buildings historically had apartments on the 

second level.  Converting these buildings to housing would return them to their 

original use. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Shella Dooley 

 


